
 

 

 

TO       : Listed Companies (Regulated and Emerging Companies Markets)  
and Nominated Advisors of Emerging Companies Market 

FROM        : Acting General Manager of the Cyprus Stock Exchange 
SUBJECT  : COVID-19 – Submission of documents for listing securities on 

the CSE 
DATE     :  7 April 2020 
CIRCULAR NO.  : 12-2020, 07-2020 
 
Sirs, 
 
As you already know, the Cyprus Stock Exchange has proceeded with the 
necessary actions in order to operate smoothly and be of service to all 
interested parties, with a large part of its staff working while distantly 
connected to its systems. In this way, the CSE operates in accordance with the 
Directions of the Ministry of Finance regarding the operation of the wider 
public sector.  
 
Having as an aim to prevent the possible spread of COVID-19 and in the 
context of ensuring health and safety of all interested parties, the Stock 
Exchange would like to request from all listed companies (Regulated and 
Emerging Companies Markets) as well as their Nominated Advisors, to 
electronically send any applications relating to the listing of new or additional 
securities on the CSE. The documents accompanying the application should be 
signed, scanned and submitted for the Stock Exchange to examine the 
application. The originals will be submitted at a later stage once the already 
submitted documents are finalized and in any case prior to the commencement 
of trading of the additional or new securities.  
 
The above procedure for the submission of scanned signed documents will also 
be followed at this stage by all companies wishing to be registered as 
Nominated Advisors on the CSE’s Emerging Companies Market, those 
companies whose application for becoming Nominated Advisors is already 
under examination or for documents requested and expected to be submitted by 
existing Nominated Advisors.  
 
Applications should be sent to info@cse.com.cy , c/o Market and Listing 
division with subject “Listing of New or Additional Securities” or “Nominated 
Advisor”.   
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We thank you for your understanding and cooperation so far.   
 
For any further clarifications, please contact Ms. Maria Petsa or Ms. Eliza 
Stasopoulou at 22712300, ext.3. 
 
We are at your disposal for any further clarifications you may require. 
 
Thanking you in advance. 
 
Yours, 

 
 
Nicos Trypatsas 
Acting General Manager  
 
cc Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission 
 
 

 


